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   Jefferson’s Grandmother Is 

Our Hero! 
Mrs. Moreno recently quilted 78 
“sit-upons” for the CDL children to 
use during quiet time activities. We 
are all very grateful for her 
devotion to our program and 
appreciate the time and effort she 
put into this endeavor. 
 

  

 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
April 10-21 Parent-Teacher Conferences  
April 14   Family Picnic 
May 12   Last Day of Semester 
June 5   First Day of Summer 1 

Payment Schedule 
 

 
 

May 1     Deposit for the next term your child  
                  will attend (summer or fall)  
June 5    Remaining Summer 1 Balance  

 

From the Director: Still Moving! 
 

While the Child Development Laboratory 
officially moved to our new location on 
January 17th, we are still in the process of 
working on finishing touches. Our new 
address is Building B, 1508 South Bonnie 
Brae Street, and our hours of operation 
(7:45am – 5:10pm) have remained the same.  
 

Our next goal is to complete the 2 remaining 
classrooms and increase our staff and child 
population, hopefully by the beginning of 
Summer 1, which is June 5th. If this isn’t 
possible, then additional classrooms will be 
opened on August 28th, the beginning of the 
fall semester. At capacity, we will enroll 36 
3 year olds and 36 4 year olds.  
 

The enrollment form for the summer and 
fall semesters is attached. Be sure to let us 
know if you have any questions.  


